
 

 

 

First PTA Meeting 

of the new school year! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 18th September 6.30pm at School  
(someone will greet you at main reception area) 

 

Please come along and find out what our PTA is all about and what we’ve got 
planned! 

 
We would love some new ideas and opinions about the events and activities 

we could hold this year to raise money for our school!  
(You don’t have to volunteer for anything unless you want to!) 

 
There will be a quick EGM meeting followed by a planning meeting where we 
will be discussing ideas for the upcoming Halloween Disco and Christmas Fair!  

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
Friends of Hookstone Chase PTA  

 
 

Have you liked the PTA Facebook page yet? It has regular updates on 
upcoming events and you can find out simple ways you can help: 

 
www.facebook.com/hookstone.chase.pta 

 
 

http://www.facebook.com/hookstone.chase.pta

